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Background 
 
On February 22, 2021, the district published the 2021-22 budget consultation using the 
Thought Exchange engagement tool. The exchange was officially complete on March 5, 
2021. A link to the exchange was emailed to staff, students’ families, stakeholders and 
Indigenous partners. 
 
The big question: 
 
As we continue to plan the upcoming budget, what are some priorities we should 
consider? 
 
The qualifier questions: 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

Results 
 
Three options to view the top thoughts and ratings: 
 

• All thoughts and ratings 

• Nanaimo region 

• Ladysmith region 

https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Budget-2021-22-TopThoughts.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Budget-2021-22-TopThoughts-Nanaimo.pdf
https://www.sd68.bc.ca/wp-content/uploads/Budget-2021-22-TopThoughts-Ladysmith.pdf

